
 
 
 
December 23, 2010 
 
 
 
VIA OVERNIGHT DELIVERY 
 
The Honorable Robert L. Pratter 
Insurance Commissioner 
Insurance Department 
Commonwealth of Pennsylvania 
1311 Strawberry Square 
Harrisburg, PA 17120 
 
Attn:  Michael McKenney 
 
RE: Supplement to Bureau Filing No. C-360  
 April 1, 2011 Loss Cost Filing 
 
Dear Commissioner Pratter: 
 
As part of Bureau Filing No. 240, temporary staffing classification Codes 544, 682, 929, 937 and 947 
were discontinued effective December 1, 2010.  However, the exposures and losses for the risks in  
those classifications could not be accurately reassigned to other approved classifications upon their 
discontinuation. 
 
While no new business will be written using these discontinued classifications, the Experience Rating 
Plan still requires reference to expected loss factors (ELFs) associated with prior periods of exposure  
in computing experience modifications.  The original submission of Bureau Filing C-360 inadvertently 
omitted ELFs for the above-cited classifications.  Accordingly, the PCRB is hereby supplementing the 
April 1, 2011 Loss Cost Filing C-360 by adding the attached Exhibit 31 which includes appropriate ELFs 
for those codes. 
 
Please consider this supplement as part of the April 1, 2011 filing as your office adjudicates that matter. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Timothy L. Wisecarver 
President 
 
TLW/kg  
Enclosure 


